
Superintendent Evaluation Ad-Hoc Subcommittee Meeting 
April 6th, 2022 

 
 
 
The Superintendent Evaluation Ad-Hoc Subcommittee meeting was called to order at 
7:03 PM on April 6th, 2022. 
 
Roll call for attendance was taken.  All three members were present which made a 
quorum (Mr. McCarthy, Ms. Rose-Zeiberg, and Ms. Spadafora). 
 
Chair McCarthy then turned the meeting over to Superintendent Noriega-Murphy to 
make a presentation related to her current superintendent goals that have been 
completed and other goals that are being worked on.  
 
Chair McCarthy then asked if any subcommittee members have questions for the 
superintendent, no questions were asked from members.  
 
Chair McCarthy asked a question about building safety and hallway monitors at the high 
school and increasing that number. Ms. Rose-Zeiberg then asked a question about one 
the superintendents goals and submitting those for evidence for DESE.  
 
Chair McCarthy then asked if there was a motion to adjourn, motion was made by Ms. 
Rose-Zeiberg and seconded by Ms. Spadafora, roll was taken and it was so voted to 
adjourn.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:51 PM on April 6th, 2022.  
 


